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The mission of CAID is to: 
“Empower designers and instructional designers to act and lead by supporting their 
development and promoting the profession in the environments in which it is practised.” 
 
The Board of Directors therefore focuses on organizing activities and presentations that 
are aligned with that mission. Members attending a conference used the opportunity to 
display posters and distribute business cards bearing the CAID logo. These simple 
gestures helped boost the Association’s profile and recognition and prompted new 
instructional designers to join CAID. We welcomed eight new members in 2018-2019. 
We want to thank everyone who supported our advocacy efforts and encourage all our 
members to contribute to CAID’s expansion. 
 
 
ACTIVITIES 
Master Classes 
There were four master classes in 2018-2019. Master classes are offered based on 
proposals submitted by our members and the expert community or are requested by 
CAID. A total of 106 people attended this year’s master classes. 
 
Workshops 
The theme of the seventh series was “Instructional Design and Research.” 240 people 
registered for the workshops. As in the past, the workshops attracted people from 
diverse backgrounds and were attended by participants from all the Canadian provinces, 
Belgium, the UK and Dubai. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
Portfolio option 
Membership applicants can choose from two options, based on education or work 
experience. However, the work experience option is not handled by CAID; rather, a 
certificate of prior learning or credential assessment is issued by an external 
organization. The process is long and costly for applicants and, in 2019, I took steps so 
that CAID can manage it directly. While offering this option internally is not without its 
complications, we are hopeful that the ongoing negotiations will have a positive outcome 
in the new few months. 
 
 
Issuing a challenge for 2019-2020 
Our Board continues to look for ways to increase our membership. For their efforts to be 
successful, I believe that everyone needs to get involved. I therefore challenge each 
member to recruit one person in 2019-2020. This small collective contribution will have a 
significant impact on our association and allow us to take on more ambitious projects in 
the near future. 
 
 
Lastly, we can confirm that CAID is now a known and recognized partner in the online 
training and digital education field. This statement is based on several observations: we 
receive requests to circulate instructional designer job opportunities several times a 
week, we are frequently consulted by people who want advice on what courses to take 
to become an instructional designer, and an increasing number of employers check the 
list of freelance members to find a potential hire. We have also been asked to take part 
in an international survey on the competencies required to practise as an instructional 
designer. 
 
I want to thank each and every one of you for your personal involvement that is so 
essential to CAID’s smooth functioning and supporting its mission going forward. 
 
 
 
 
Carolle Roy, President 


